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Dear Friend of Men’s Health Network,
 
Thank you for being a part of Wear BLUE!  
 
To send your donations to Men’s Health Network after your Wear BLUE 
event, please detach the reply slip at the bottom and mail it to P.O. Box 75972, 
Washington D.C. 20013

.  
 
 
  
If you have any questions about the program, please visit www.wearblueformen.com 
or contact the Wear BLUE team, tel. 1-202-543-6461 x 101 or info@menshealthnetwork.org.  
 
Thank you again for your support and involvement.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Wear BLUE Team
 

 
 

Please detach the completed form and return it with your donations.

 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  Wear BLUE Donation Reply Form 
 
Men’s Health Network 
P.O. Box 75972  
Washington D.C. 20013 
 
Number of checks enclosed: ___ Total donation: $________ Team Name: _____________ 
 
Company Name (if there is one):___________________________________ 
 
Team Address:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Remember: It’s easy to donate online at 
www.menshealthnetwork.org/support 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Team Name: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: ______________________________ State: __________ Zip: ________________ 




